
St. Martin’s Out of School Care                           
April 2019 

 

OOSC CONTACT INFORMATION: 

 587-280-1550 Kaitlin Bohaychuk (Dedicated cell phone for the program – for texting/voice messages – 
please include your name and child’s name if you are reporting an absence) 

 

Spring has sprung!  

With the temperature soon on the rise, we ask that you make sure to send appropriate clothing for playing 

outside after school.  It’s been a long winter and the kiddos are excited to get outside and enjoy the warmer 

weather!  We do remind them to stay clear of any April Shower puddles and excess water; however they 

sometimes they are hard to resist!  Extra socks and pants are always a good thing to pack in back packs this 

time of year. 

Please note Easter break is as follows (no out of school care): 

 Good Friday- April 19th  

 Easter Monday – April 22nd   

If possible please return the attached calendar by this Thursday, March 22st.  This will allow me to get April 

planned during the March Spring Break Holiday.  Thank You Very Much!  

 

I hope everyone has a wonderful April and enjoys time with their families this Easter. 

 

 

 

 


